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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Attach:

Ford, Mildred Y. <mford@CFTC.gov>
Wednesday, March 10, 2010 9:58 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
FW: Comments on Proposed Regulation of Retail Foreign Exchange Transactions and
Intermediaries, RIN 3038-AC 61
Letter.pdf

From: Ng, Sharon [mailto:sharon.ng@sidley.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 09, 2010 4:51 PM
To: Stawick, David
Cc: Gensler, Gary; Dunn, Michael; Sommers, Jill; Chilton, Bart; O’Malia, Scott; Radhakrishnan, Ananda; Penner, William; Smith,
Thomas J.
Subject: Comments on Proposed Regulation of Retail Foreign Exchange Transactions and Intermediaries, RIN 3038-AC 61

Please find the attached letter with enclosure from William Nissen. Thanks.

Sharon Ng
Legal Secretary for

William Nissen, Hugh Abrams & Tom Hankinson
Sidley Austin LLP
One South Dearborn Street
Chicago, IL 60603
phone: (312) 853-7590
fax: (312) 853-7036

IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: To comply with certain U.S. Treasury regulations, we inform you
that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this
communication, including attachments, was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be
used, by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding any penalties that may be imposed on such
taxpayer by the Internal Revenue Service. In addition, if any such tax advice is used or referred
to by other parties in promoting, marketing or recommending any partnership or other entity,
investment plan or arrangement, then (i) the advice should be construed as written in connection
with the promotion or marketing by others of the transaction(s) or matter(s) addressed in this
communication and (ii) the taxpayer should seek advice based on the taxpayer’s particular
circumstances from an independent tax advisor.

This e-mail is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is privileged or confidential.
If you are not the intended recipient, please delete the e-mail and any attachments and notify us
immediately.


